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Dear minister Tiit Riisalo, 

I am delighted to invite you to the D9+ ministerial meeting in Copenhagen scheduled to be 
held on Friday 27th September 2024 in the historic Danish Parliament building, Christiansborg 
Palace. I would like to use this opportunity to allow us to dive deeper into our discussions on 
two topics of particular interest and importance to me: how to protect our children online 
and how we can ensure a streamlined and coordinated approach and usage of the EUDI 
Wallet. 

Furthermore, building on the declaration of the D9+ Ministerial Meeting in Dublin, we will 
continue to exchange views on how to foster a competitive and resilient digital single market 
while also enabling a more sustainable digital transition of the European continent. 

With this in mind, I would be honored to host you in Copenhagen for the D9+ meeting this 
fall. A detailed programme will be sent to you accordingly. For now, we envision the meeting 
to take place from 09.00 to 17.00 on 27th of September, including a tour of the Danish 
Parliament.  

In addition, I would like to inform you of an event co-organized by B9+ and S9+-stakeholders 
in between 16.00 and 19.00 on the 26th of September, followed by an informal dinner for 
heads of delegations to which you are also invited. There will be opportunity for you to 
participate as panelists under theme “A Competitive and Resilient Digital EU” – do not 
hesitate to reach out to us if you have an interest in participating. You will receive an 
invitation to the event directly from the organizers, the Federation of Danish Industries and 
Danish Entrepreneurs.  

I look forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen. 

Kind regards,   

Marie Bjerre 

 

 

Mr. Tiit Riisalo 

Minister for Economic Affairs and Information Technology 

Republic of Estonia 
 


